
 

 

The 2023 Property Tax bills are coming, but 

there will be a delay.  

 

The Municipality of the County of Kings was 

the victim of a cybersecurity incident on 

July 10-11, 2023.  As a result, the 2023 

Property Tax bills will be delayed by several 

weeks.  Rest assured, we will also be 

extending the due date of this year’s bill. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 


